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Dear Friends,  
 
 

 
 
 
 
On behalf of the Dansk Svæveflyver Union (DSvU) and Kongelig Dansk Aeroklub (KDA) I am honored to invite 
all junior European glider pilots to compete in the 6th FAI Juniors European Gliding Championships 2023.  
 
JEGC 2023 will be held in two classes: Standard Class and Club Class at Arnborg Airfield (EKBH) from 29th July 
to 12th August 2023. Arnborg Airfield and all the facilities on-site are owned by DSvU. It is situated in the 
middle of Jutland where the best conditions for gliding are. The airfield is open for training all summer – with 
air tow available every day.  
 
Se more information at https://jegc2023.dk/ 
 
The tragic conflict in Ukraine has brought devastating consequences for all of us, and we are hoping for a 
peaceful Europe soon. If there is anything we can do to make Ukrainian glider pilots able to participate – 
please contact us. 
 
Despite the challenging times we are living in, we are determined to make it an exciting and safe champion-
ship.  
 
 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you in Arnborg next summer!  
 

 
 
Øjvind K. Frank 
Championships Director 


